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MEMORANDUM 

 
From: Kristan Verveniotis 

DCDR, 113-04  
  

 
 

To: Curtis Han District, Commodore 
District 113 

Subj: DIVISION 04 COMMANDER REPORT – May 2024 
 
Highlights 

1. OPS Workshop/TCT 
2. Pacific Sail and Power Boat Show 
3. Division Newsletter 
4. Sponsored Fellowship for District 
5. Division engagement 

 
Details 

1. The OPS Workshop was held for 12 members on April 24th after our Division business 
meeting. We are also scheduling a TCT training for June as we now have an approved 
instructor in the Division, Paul Verveniotis. 

2. Twelve Auxiliary members from Divisions 1 and 4 will be staffing two booths at the 
Pacific Sail and Power Boat Show at Westpoint Harbor in Redwood City on Friday and 
Saturday, May 17-18.  

a. One will partner with Vivian Matuk and the CA Coastal Commission/CA State 
Parks and will focus on clean boating.  

b. The second with be shared with the Redwood City Sea Scout Ships Gryphon and 
Tradewinds and will focus on recreational boating safety and VSCs. 

3. Bravo Zulu to Neil Slawson, SO-PA/PB for his continued work on our quarterly 
newsletter. This will be a great addition to our boat show booth for Auxiliary recruitment.   

4. Flotilla 41 has arranged a fellowship event on the evening before D-Train at an Oakland 
A’s baseball game. The entire District is invited to attend.  

5. DCDR and VDCD are continuing to make plans for a strategic conversation with Flotilla 
leadership regarding activity and engagement of members.  


